
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
In accordance with the notification procedure of the Contracting Parties to 
the 1998 Agreement by e-mail and per paragraph 7.1 of Article 7 of the 1998 
Agreement I would like to provide the attached "Status report on the EU's 
Consideration of Global Technical Regulations for incorporation into EU 
legislation." 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Philippe JEAN 
Head of Unit 
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